EAU CLAIRE

AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF HEARING
PETITION TO ALTER SCHOOL DISTRICT BOUNDARIES
February 17, 2025

Notice is hereby given that Pursuant to Ch. 117, Wis. Stats., the Eau Claire Area School
District will hold a public hearing on the petition of Sarah and Adam Boss to detach
property from the Chippewa Falls Area Unified School District and to attach it to the Eau
Claire Area School District. This hearing will be held on February 17, 2025, during the
Regular School Board Meeting, which begins at 7:00 p.m., in the Eau Claire Area School
District Administration Building (Board Room 137), at 500 Main Street, Eau Claire, W1,
54701.
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500 Main Street, Eau Claire, W 54701 | (715) 852-3000
The Eau Claire Area School District is committed to non-discrimination and complies with all federal and state anti-discrimination laws for employment and student programs.




